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Friday 18th July 2025 
 

Dear all, 

 

As we reach the end of another incredibly busy year, I want to take a moment to reflect and celebrate all that we’ve 

achieved together. It’s been a year full of challenges, but also one filled with joy, growth, and countless reasons to be 

proud. And as always, it’s the children who make every moment worthwhile. 

 

We’re thrilled to share that this year we achieved our best SATs results in recent years, performing above the national 

average, along with fantastic outcomes in Year 1 Phonics and earning the Gold School Games Award! These 

accomplishments are a testament to the hard work of our pupils and the dedication of our staff. They go above and 

beyond—planning enriching lessons, supporting PTFA events, and creating magical moments that make school life so 

special. Their commitment is reflected in the end-of-year overview, which you’ll find attached to this letter. 

 

A heartfelt thank you also goes to our governors, church team, and volunteers who help keep the school running 

smoothly. And to our incredible PTFA committee—your hard work this year has helped fund many trips, new picnic 

benches and pupil laptops. We’re so grateful! 

 

We send our very best wishes to Mrs Yapp and Mrs Slade-Nowell as they embark on new adventures, and a special 

farewell to Mrs Cummings—we wish her a happy, healthy retirement. Colwich won’t be the same without her. 

 

Congratulations to Miss Langston, who is expecting a baby very soon, and to Miss Arnold, soon to become Mrs 

Brown—we hope you enjoy every moment of these exciting milestones. 

 

To the families, who will be leaving the school for the last time today, don’t be strangers and please pop in from time 

to time. 

 

As we wrap up the term, it remains a privilege to work with your children and witness their growth each day. Thank 

you to each and every one of them for their hard work, kindness, and sparkle—they truly are superstars. 

 

A special shout-out to our Year 6 leavers—thank you for your enthusiasm and compassion. We will miss you dearly. 

Please stay in touch and let us know how you’re getting on! 

 

Wishing you all a joyful, restful summer. We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 2nd September. 

 

I’ll leave you with the quote I shared with Year 6 this morning: 

“Go confidently in the direction of your dreams. Live the life you have imagined.”  

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

 

Miss Alison De Ste Croix (Headteacher)                          *PLEASE SEE THE FOLLOWING PAGES FOR END OF YEAR OVERVIEW AND NOTICES 
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NOTICES 

 

Parent Questionnaire 
If you haven’t had chance to complete this year’s parental survey, please do so by clicking HERE. 

 

Dates for 2025/2026 

The PTFA Annual General meeting will be held in school at 3:30pm on Thursday 4th September. It would be lovely to 

see as many of you as possible at the meeting so that we can secure the future of our PTFA. 

 

Next year’s ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings will be on Wednesday 10th September.  To help parents with two children in 

school, there will be a 4:00pm and a 4:30pm meeting so that you can move between classes. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yJsUsLaZAUi9k_-FL3Hbxt5ffsomPrFJueKtSxfEHt9UNEhDVVFXVFNISTNNUUQ3SE1BUUdBVlBPOS4u

